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Info Sought on Criminal Damage of Milo field 
  (KNZA)--Information is being sought on the criminal damage of a milo field in southeastern
Jackson County.

 Sheriff Tim Morse says sometime between 6 Wednesday evening, September 11th and 3 o’clock
Friday afternoon, September 13th an unknown vehicle drove through two milo fields near 114th
Road and X Road, causing significant damage to the field.

Morse says the owner is offering a $1000.00 reward for information leading to the arrest and
conviction of the person or persons involved with the damage.

Anyone with information regarding this crime, should contact the Jackson County Sheriff’s Office at
364-2251.
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